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From the office of Miles F. Schumacher 
e-mail address: mschumacher@lynnjackson.com 

February 27, 2019 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol A venue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

Re: Docket #EL 19-003 
In the Matter of the Application by Crowned Ridge Wind, LLC 
for an Energy Facility Permit of a Wind Energy Facility in 
Grant and Codington Counties, South Dakota for Crowned Ridge 
Wind Farm 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

909 ST. JOSEPH STREET 
SUITE 800 

RAPID Cm, SD 57701 
605-342-2592 
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In connection with the above captioned matter, Crowned Ridge Wind, LLC (Crowned 
Ridge Wind) is submitting a revised version of the Appendices attached to Appendix H to 
the Application, Final Report Crowned Ridge Wind Farm Sound Study, Codington and 
Grant Counties, SD, and Appendix I to the Application, Final Report Crowned Ridge 
Wind Farm Shadow Flicker Study, Codington and Grant Counties, SD. Crowned Ridge 
has been informed that the original version of the Appendices to the Reports 
inadvertently identified some participating landowners as non-participants. The enclosed 
revised versions of the Appendices to those Reports correctly identify the landowner 
status and should replace the documents filed with the Application. 

Also, a portion of the project located in Grant County was formerly granted a Conditional 
Use Permit as Cattle Ridge Wind Farm by Grant County. In our Application we 
anticipated that the County would grant an extension to the CUP that was granted in 
March of 2017 with a requirement that development occur within two years. Grant 
County indicated it preferred a new CUP Application by Crowned Ridge for the former 
Cattle Ridge project and declined the Application for an extension. Accordingly, 
Crowned Ridge has filed an additional CUP Application with the County for which a 
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hearing has been scheduled for March 18. We will provide updates, as appropriate, on 
the progress of the CUP process. 

LTZ & LEBRUN, P.C. 


